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WGA Newsletter

APRIL 1, 2025

From President Debbie Askin: 

Hard to believe the season is almost over.  We made it through our second year of 
renovations and eagerly await the changes to King’s Dunes.  We’ll keep you 
posted through the summer!  

A big thank you to everyone in the WGA Steering Committee for your 
contributions.  We had some amazing events!  It takes a village to make the 
WGA run smoothly – thank you all for your help this year.  Sue Hines brings great 
energy and was a pleasure to work with.  She has been working diligently to 
organize the upcoming season and is almost done.  Sue will be a great 
president! 

Have a safe and fun summer and we’ll see you in the Fall!  Safe travels!


Schedule of 
Events for 
2024-2025


WGA Cup

April 8—Qualifiers Only; 
regular game day for all 

other players


Closing Day 
Golf (tee times) 

and Dinner

April 15, 2025 

Registration is Open 
for Dinner;  it closes 
April 8.  Registration 

for GOLF closes April 5.


Congratulations to Heidi 
Phillips and Sandy Gertz 
who won the Women’s 

Team Match Play 
competition. 


Congratulations to  
Debbie Stokes, winner of 
the Individual Match Play 

competition.


Congratulations to Jean 
Griswold, Club 

Champion with a 2-day 
gross total of 141, and  
Tracey-Lee Wingrove 
who won low net with 

147.


Gulf Coast Update: with 
one event left, LWR Team 

2 is 1st place over 
Esplanade and LWR 

Team 1 is in 3rd place. 


WGA Survey is Coming Your Way

WE NEED YOUR INPUT!  The WGA is made up of a diverse group of women with 
different motivations and levels of interest around golf, the game that brings us 
together.  Programming for such a diverse group is challenging…your input is 
valuable in helping the Exec Board and Steering Committee plan a successful year 
for all.   Please respond when the survey hits your email.


Summer League Starts May 13

The Summer WGA League will begin on Tuesday, May 13! The games will be played 
every other week:  May 27, June 10, June 24, July 8, July 22, August 5 and August 
19, so please mark your calendar and join us! An invitation will be sent 3 weeks in 
advance with a description of the game to be played for that particular date. Please 
let us know if you have any questions.
Sue Hines (suehines310@gmail.com) and Debbie Stokes (dstokes225@gmail.com).

Congratulations to the LWR2 FSGA Women’s Interclub 
team qualifying for the STATE CHAMPIONSHIP on April 

7-9.  Good luck to Ann Brownfield, Brenda Deona, Sandy 
Gertz, Merci Madar, Karla Reens, Midge Saint, Sarah 

Semrow, and Lorie Zandi.  Team members unable to play 
are Captain Tracey-Lee Wingrove, Lanette Fernandez, 

Nathalie Gabel, Amy Nusbaum and Anne Trinklein.

WELCOME NEW 
MEMBERS!


Tami Dayhuff, 

Michelle Johns,


Harriet Gill,

Tamara McKenney 

West Coast Golf League offers Area Competition

West Coast Golf League’s new season starts May 1 with individual stroke-play 
events being planned monthly at courses in the Tampa Bay area.  So far we have 
River Strand, St. Pete CC, Black Diamond, Isla del Sol, Belleaire and Avila on the 
schedule.  Play any of the dates you wish with no requirement.  Open to women 
with index of 18 and below.  See www.wcwga.com .  New members, $55.  
Renewals, $50. Interested? Contact Connie Thompkins (connie1putt@gmail.com)
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